32

COMITÉ DE L'URBANISME RAPPORT 53 LE 8 NOVEMBER 2017

EXTRACT OF DRAFT MINUTES 53
PLANNING COMMITTEE
24 OCTOBER 2017

EXTRAIT DE L'ÉBAUCHE DU PROCÈS-VERBAL 53 COMITÉ DE L'URBANISME LE 24 OCTOBRE 2017

PLANNING, INFRASTRUCTURE AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AND LONG RANGE PLANNING

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING WITH CRT DEVELOPMENTS INC.
RESPECTING THE ACQUISITION OF SHEA ROAD WOODS THROUGH PARKLAND
DEDICATION AND CASH

ACS2017-PIE-EDP-0033

STITTSVILLE (6)

That Planning Committee recommend that Council:

- 1. approve the Memorandum of Understanding with CRT Developments Inc. respecting the acquisition of Shea Road Woods through parkland dedication and funding from the Environmental Resource Area Acquisition Reserve Fund;
- 2. delegate authority to the General Manager of Planning, Infrastructure, and Economic Development to finalize and execute the required agreements with CRT Developments Inc. and Hydro One for the acquisition of Shea Road Woods and the location of park facilities within the Hydro One easement; and
- 3. approve the allocation of \$1,647,573 from the Environmental Resource Area Acquisition Reserve Fund for the cost of the acquisition.

Following a brief overview of this matter by Chair Harder and Councillor Qadri, the Committee CARRIED the report recommendations as presented.

COMITÉ DE L'URBANISME RAPPORT 53 LE 8 NOVEMBER 2017

The committee received the following correspondence, all in support of the report recommendations, between 17 October 2017 (the date the report was published in the committee agenda) and the time the report was considered by Planning Committee on 24 October 2017, a copy of which is held on file:

- Email dated October 19, 2017 from Donna DuBreuil, Ottawa-Carleton Wildlife Centre
- Email dated October 19, 2017 from Charles and Judy Falardeau
- Email dated October 19, 2017 from Ashlee Linton
- Email dated October 19, 2017 from Wayne and Jan Mattingly
- Email dated October 19, 2017 from Lisa De Curtis
- Email dated October 19, 2017 from Josianne Krucker
- Email dated October 19, 2017 from the Ladd Family
- Email dated October 19, 2017 from David Liedtke
- Email dated October 19, 2017 from Maggie Whittington
- Email dated October 19, 2017 from Elizabeth Elliott
- Email dated October 19, 2017 from Sabrina Spadaccini
- Email dated October 19, 2017 from Gabrielle Butler
- Email dated October 19, 2017 from Shirley Butler
- Email dated October 19, 2017 from Gary Cooper
- Email dated October 19, 2017 from Beth Basinger
- Email dated October 19, 2017 from Kim Koa
- Email dated October 19, 2017 from Family Gay
- Email dated October 20, 2017 from Keleisha Bedard

COMITÉ DE L'URBANISME RAPPORT 53 LE 8 NOVEMBER 2017

- Email dated October 20, 2017 from Sara-jane Stewart
- Email dated October 20, 2017 from Erika Boyer
- Email dated October 20, 2017 from Samantha Therrien
- Email dated October 20, 2017 from JM Begin
- Email dated October 20, 2017 from Kathy Beamish
- Email dated October 20, 2017 from Joanne Tibbles
- Email dated October 20, 2017 from Sandra de Graaf
- Email dated October 20, 2017 from Karen Brodmann
- Email dated October 20, 2017 from Emily Cole
- Email dated October 20, 2017 from Paul Wilson
- Email dated October 20, 2017 from Suzanne and Brad Hiron
- Email dated October 20, 2017 from Andrew Papp-Csatari
- Email dated October 20, 2017 from Chy Camoro
- Email dated October 20, 2017 from Margaret Erb
- Email dated October 21, 2017 from Judie Roberge
- Email dated October 21, 2017 from Katherine Bissonnette
- Email dated October 21, 2017 from Brad Hiron
- Email dated October 22, 2017 from Nicole Dickinson
- Email dated October 22, 2017 from Marjorie Hart
- Email dated October 22, 2017 from Maryanna Hemming and John Page
- Email dated October 22, 2017 from Sabrina Kemp
- Email dated October 22, 2017 from Tanya Hein, President, Stittsville Village

COMITÉ DE L'URBANISME RAPPORT 53 LE 8 NOVEMBER 2017

Association

- Email dated October 23, 2017 from Sandra Franks
- Email dated October 23, 2017 from Kurtis Kuffner
- Email dated October 23, 2017 from Betty Harris
- Email dated October 23, 2017 from MaryLou O'Rourke
- Email dated October 23, 2017 from Cari Soutar
- Email dated October 23, 2017 from Hope Walton
- Email dated October 23, 2017 from Dagmar VanBeselaere, Director, Responsible Dog Owners of Canada
- Email dated October 23, 2017 from Ian Hickman
- Email dated October 23, 2017 from Karen Theriault
- Email dated October 23, 2017 from Eleanor Conboy
- Email dated October 23, 2017 from Michelle Legault
- Email dated October 23, 2017 from Candice O'Connell, Co-chairman, Responsible Dog Owners of Canada
- Email dated October 23, 2017 from Carole Theriault
- Email dated October 23, 2017 from Barb Gladwish
- Email dated October 23, 2017 from Paul Johanis, Chair, Greenspace Alliance of Canada's Capital
- Email dated October 24, 2017 from the Kruzich family.